Paul Revere Apartments
Tel: -

Fax: [

June 22, 2016

To Whom it May Concern,

This letter is to attest to the payment record and character of our tenant, Roddy A.
Stegemann.

Mr. Stegemann, having just returned from Saudi Arabia in March 2013 began residency
with us on April 14, 2015. Until May 5, 2016 he has paid his rent and utilities with
scrupulous punctuality. (The missing entries in the attached ledger from April to August
2015 are due to the fact that we introduced a new data base system whose data entries
go back only as far as September 2015.)

Further, we consider Mr. Stegemann to be a well-behaved resident who has cooperated
in every way with the upkeep of our building and the spirit of our resident community.

We understand that Mr. Stegemann is currently seeking a loan to begin a new business,
and we heartily endorse this endeavor.

Since

I

Property Manager @ the Paul Revere Apartments






